







## Christmas at 'The Central' 2019 Photograph with Santa

Dear Parent/Guardian

Thank you for your response to our 'Friends of Dromore Central' Christmas event - we look forward to seeing many of you on either the Tuesday or Wednesday evening. Unfortunately, we are unable to take any more bookings for this event.

We are planning to send home your tickets, which will state your allocated time-slot and date, by Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> November 2019. Please note, 'Christmas at the Central' is a strictly ticket-only admission event! (This includes younger and older siblings who would not be in attendance at Dromore Central.) Therefore, please make sure you have a ticket for everyone, as we don't want any child to be disappointed on the night.

We are aware, however, that some children are unable to attend on either evening, but would still like the opportunity to meet Santa and have their photograph taken with him in school. To facilitate this, please forward the attached permission slip, along with a £2.00 donation, to your child's class teacher by Tuesday of next week,  $26^{th}$  November 2019.

Regards	
Friends of Dromore Central	
Christmas at 'The Central' 20	019 — Santa Photograph
Chíld's Name:	Class Teacher:

My child is unable to attend the 'Christmas at the Central' event, however, they would like to meet Santa in school and have their picture taken with him. I give permission for this to take place and understand that this opportunity is only available to children who currently attend Dromore Central Primary School.

I enclose £2.00 donation, per child, to 'Friends of Dromore Central'.

Sígned:	Dated:
---------	--------